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Dear Gold Country Compatriots, Associates, and Friends, 

 

    I hope that everybody had a wonderful Christmas and New Yearôs 

holidays with your family and friends.  

    The Gold Country Chapter had the opportunity to participate in the 

Wreaths Across America Ceremony held on December 14th, 2013, at the 

Sacramento Valley National Cemetery in Dixon, California.  Six of our 

members  performed Color Guard Duties for the event.  I would like to 

thank and recognize the following people:  Keith Bigbee, Ron Barker, 

Gordon Clark, Bill Graber, Barry Hopkins, and myself. What an honor and 

privilege to participate in this ceremony.  

    We had the Gold Country Chapter Awards Ceremony and lunch after the 

Wreaths Across America Ceremony. Dave Gilliard was recognized with a 

Meritorious Service Plaque for his outstanding commitment to the Poster 

Contest. Congratulations Dave on doing the chapterôs poster contest. 

Everybody had a wonderful lunch and a chance to come together and talk 

about the upcoming holidays.  

  The January meeting will be held on Saturday January 18th, 2014 at Lou 

La Bonteôs Restaurant in Auburn, CA.  I welcome you to bring a friend to 

the meeting to hear our special guest speaker, Richard Nowatski.  He is 

going to speak about surviving the sinking of the U.S.S. Hornet CV-8 and 

his participation in the Doolittle Raid. He has published a book called 

Memoirs of a Navy Major. I can hardly wait to hear about his adventures in 

the Navy. This should be an exciting presentation.  
    The Gold Country Chapter submitted an Eagle Scout entry to Gary 

Jensen, state chairman for California Society Sons of the American 

Revolution. Congratulations to Eagle Scout Erik Domak for submitting his 

Eagle Scout Packet. He is out of Troop 394 located in Sacramento, CA. 

    There will be an Executive Board Meeting after the January General 

Meeting. I am currently working on an agenda. Please feel free to e-mail or 

call me with any ideas or suggestions for the Executive Board Meeting.  

     
Yours in Patriotic Service, 

 

President Dale Ross 
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Calendar of Events 

 

National 

SAR.org 

 

February 28 to March 1, 2014 

Spring Leadership Meeting 

Louisville, KY 

 

July 18-24, 2014 

124
th
 Annual Congress 

Greenville, SC 

 

State 

CaliforniaSAR.org 

 

April 11-12, 2014 

139
th
 Annual Meeting of Membership 

Embassy Suites 

Sacramento, CA 

 

 

Chapter  
GoldCountrySAR.com 

   

January 18, 2014 

Richard Nowatzki, guest speaker 

Executive Board Meeting after 

 

February 15, 2014 

To be announced 

 

 

 

 

The next Gold Country Chapter meeting is 

 Saturday, January 18th at 9:00 am 

at Lou La Bonteôs Restaurant in Auburn  

The Gold Country Chapterôs 2014 regular meetings will be held on the 3rd 

Saturday of each month.  All regular meetings are held in the banquet room of 

Lou La Bonteôs Restaurant, 13460 Lincoln Way, Auburn, (530) 885-9193, at 

9:00AM.  See you there! 

 

Visit our Chapter, State and National Websites 

 

GoldCountrySAR.com È CaliforniaSAR.org È SAR.org 

 

The submission deadline for the February edition of  

The Forty-Niner is January 31, 2014 

 

  

          

 
The Forty-Niner is the official newsletter of the Gold Country Chapter, 
California Society, SAR.  Statements and opinions expressed herein are solely 
those of the author(s) and do not necessarily reflect or state those of the Editor 
or of the California or National Societies, SAR.  All content, photographs and 
graphics contained herein are subject to copyright law.  Newsletter questions or 
submissions should be directed to Chapter Editor:  Donn Dancer at 
 (530)749-0781 or email dmdancer@olypen.com.  All Rights Reserved 
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Dale Ross, Gordon Clark , Jim Faulkinbury , Barry Hopkins  and Bill Graber  
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Dale Ross, Gordon Clark, Barry Hopkins and Bil l Graber 
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Christmas Potluck 

 
 

Dave Gilliard receiving his award at the Christmas meeting 

 


